

Dear Dr. Kannan Moudgalya,

Greetings from Pro-Vice Chancellor, VIT University, Chennai.

We came to know about the benefits of using the open source content developed by the Spoken Tutorial project. We would like to introduce the Spoken Tutorial (ST) Activities in our campus.

We are planning to use the ST in the following ways

- o Training the faculty/Students on various Free/Open Source Software (FOSS)
- Conduct the tutorial sessions of the regular/summer courses using ST because it contains the complete set of initial training and assignments for a particular utility.
- Testing the knowledge of the students by asking them to take up the online test provided by ST
- Conducting Summer/Winter FDPs
- o Any other one as we find it useful

We would like to nominate Dr. T. Subbulakshmi, Professor, School of Computing Science and Engineering, from , VIT University, TamilNadu, India for introducing and implementing the ST activities in VIT University, Chennai.

We look forward to have further interactions with you in this regard.

Thank You

Date: 1/1/2014

Pro Vice-Chancellor